
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Matilda the Musical  

Manchester Palace Theatre  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Every year in Team 4 we have a trip to the theatre. We have booked for Team 4 to go see ‘Matilda the 
Musical' on: Wednesday 1st April 2026. 

We are asking for a contribution of £30 to go towards the cost of the trip. School will be subsidising this 
trip. Please can all payments be made on Parent Pay.  We have set up the payment early so you have 
the opportunity to pay in 6 instalments of £5.  

Further information regarding the trip will be given closer to the time. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
Yours Sincerely, 
Julie Le Feuvre 

 

 

 
                                                         
 
 
 
 
 

 


